May 12, 2018 Bellarmine University Commencement
Diploma Pick-Up Locations

Students may pick up their diploma, by school, at the locations below immediately following the commencement
ceremony on Saturday, May 12, 2018. Diplomas for students with double majors are located with the school
under which the student walked in the ceremony.

e Bellarmine College of Arts and Sciences — Centro: McGowan Hall, Room 244 (Alumni Legacy Room)

e The W. Fielding Rubel School of Business — Centro: McGowan Hall, Room 180

e The Donna and Allan Lansing School of Nursing and Clinical Sciences — Centro: Treece Hall, Room 125 (Hilary’s)
e The School of Movement and Rehabilitation Sciences — Centro: Treece Hall, Room 125 (Hilary’s)

e The Annsley Frazier Thornton School of Education — Centro: Treece Hall, Room 126 (Fireplace Room)

e The School of Continuing and Professional Studies — Centro: McGowan Hall, Room 276

e The School of Communication — Centro: McGowan Hall, Room 270

e The School of Environmental Studies — Centro: McGowan Hall, Room 254

Diplomas will be available at the locations above for approximately two hours after the conclusion of the
ceremony.

Beginning on Monday, May 14, any remaining diplomas will be available at the Registrar’s Office,

Centro: Horrigan Hall, Room 205, and can be picked-up during normal business hours. Please bring a photo ID.
Diplomas will be released only to the graduating student unless prior arrangements have been made in writing
with the Registrar’s Office. In order to arrange for a diploma to be mailed, contact the Registrar’s Office at
registrar@bellarmine.edu or 502-272-8133 on or after May 14.

Diplomas will not be released to any student prior to the commencement ceremony on May 12.



